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I strongly OPPOSE SB1577.  

Oregon’s data exposures of 2023 and prior have not been addressed properly.  

Please address that situation as soon as possible.   

I see this opening a door to more non-residents getting registered to vote.  Only US 

citizens should be allowed to vote, under the 15th Amendment and Oregon's 

Constitution.  This bill would be unfair and unconstitutional.  Finally, the benefits are 

miniscule compared to the risks.  Any US citizen and resident of Oregon who is 18 

years old and who is able to apply for admission to public institutions of higher 

education would also be able to register to vote if they wanted to.  It is a very simple 

matter to go online and register in just a few minutes. This bill is unnecessary and 

fraught with danger.  


